
JANUARY NEWS
DATES TO REMEMBER 

March 22 — March 30         
Closed for Spring Break


May 11 
Pictures (at the studio)


May 25-27 
Closed for Memorial Day


June 8 
Dress Rehearsal (at the theater)


RECITAL  is on 

Sunday June 9th 
Shows at 1pm, 3pm and 5pm

Hearts are coming home with the kids.  We 
encourage them to color it, cut it out and 
bring it back to class with them.  We will hang 
them around the studio for Valentine’s Day.  
We love to display our students artwork. 

Recital costumes were ordered 
over Christmas break.  The 
balance for each costume will be 
posted next month and due by 
February 29th.  If you are enrolled 
in autopay, no further action is 
required.  Costumes will be here in 
time for recital pictures in May.  
More details will be coming home 
in future newsletters.  Stay 
tuned…..

“Fun”raising events:   
    


Euchre Night is February 10th.  Last 
day to register is February 2nd.  
Adults 21 and older please. 


Ballerina’s and Bowling is Saturday 
February 17 at Whitmore Lanes.  $20 
per person gets you 2 hours of 
bowling, shoe rental, pizza, pop and 
lots of fun. Bring the whole family.  
Makes a great outing in the middle of 
winter.  Sign up by February 2 to 
secure your spot. 


Interested?  Questions?  Call Sarah at 
810-333-1184.

Dance Masters of Michigan is having their Solo 
Title Scholarship Competition on Sunday, 
January 28th at Thurston High School in 
Redford Township.  Some of our dance team 
members will be performing at this event.  All 
are welcome to come and support our 
students.  This is a free event.  Performances 
are scheduled for 10am, 1pm and 5pm.  For 
more information please contact the office at 
810-229-2743.


